
The main change is to set catchment areas 
for community and voluntary controlled 

Leeds schools  
 

We welcome all your views and encourage you 
to respond by the deadline of  

7 December 2018 

ConsultaƟon on  
changes to the Admissions 

Policy for Schools  
in Leeds  

You can find out more about the consultaƟon and how to  
respond by visiƟng  

www.leeds.gov.uk/admissionsconsultaƟon 


